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Executive Board meeting 8 March 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the sixth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board agreed to launch a written procedure requesting its members to take note of the 
outcome of negotiations between Eurojust and the UK authorities for the conclusion of a working 
arrangement to implement modalities of cooperation included in the Trade and Cooperation Agreement 
between the EU and the UK, and to agree to submit the draft working arrangement to the College.  

The Executive Board discussed the draft Eurojust contribution to the TE-SAT Report 2021. 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal for the implementation by Eurojust of a Western Balkan project 
to be funded by the Commission (DG NEAR/Instrument for Pre-accession Assistance (IPA) III), that seeks 
to support operational cooperation, including through JITs, among Western Balkan countries and between 
them and Member States. 

The Executive Board took note of the main elements of the compensation mechanism in the Eurojust 
Regulation and Council Implementing Decision (EU) 2019/2251 and the process to request such 
compensation by a Member State. 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal for lines to take on a possible expansion of the EPPO’s mandate. 
 
 


